
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
CUPERTINO SUSTAINABILITY COMMISSION 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the  
Cupertino Sustainability Commission scheduled for 

Thursday, April 15, 2021 was cancelled due to a lack of business. 
 

The next regular meeting will be Thursday, July 15, 2021. 
 

Dated this 12th day of April 2021 
 

 
 
 
 

  /s/Gilee Corral      
Gilee Corral 
Climate and Utilities Analyst 
408-777-1364 


